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QUESTIONS WITH NOTICE  (Council Procedure Rule 13) 
 
 
 
The following question has been submitted by Councillor Williams, to be asked of the Leader of 
the Council:- 
 
“Is it deliberate policy to deny Ward Councillors the opportunity of representing their 
Constituents, or was the tabling, at the very last moment and with no notice to myself, nor to the 
other two Pinner South Ward Councillors, at the December Development Control meeting 
relating to another mobile ‘phone mast at the junction of Eastcote Road and Lyncroft Avenue, 
Pinner, a mistake?” 


